
RESOLUTION TO PERMANENTLY CLOSE 
HOLIDAY PARK ELEMENTARYSCHOOL  

 

 WHEREAS, the Board of School Directors of Plum Borough School District held 

a public hearing pursuant to Section 780 of the Pennsylvania Public School Code of 

1949, as amended, on May 21, 2014, on the question of whether or not to permanently 

close Holiday Park Elementary School; and  

 WHEREAS, at said public hearing the Board of School Directors obtained 

community input in regard to closing Holiday Park Elementary School; and 

 WHEREAS, it appearing the building housing the Holiday Park Elementary 

School educational program is in need of substantial renovation:  and/or 

 WHEREAS, it appearing that the District is constructing a new consolidated 

elementary school building at the former Adlai Stevenson Elementary school site, which 

site is near the Holiday Park Elementary School; and/or  

 WHEREAS, it appearing he closing will contribute to the orderly development of 

attendance areas; and/or  

WHEREAS, it appearing that better educational opportunities can be offered to 

the students by attending the newly constructed Elementary School.  

 

 NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that Holiday Park Elementary School be 

permanently closed as of the commencement of the 2015 -16 school term.    

 

      RESOLVED, this 30th day of September, 2014. 

 

ATTEST:     PLUM BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

__________________________           BY:___________________________ 

Secretary            Board President   

  


